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Let’s Celebrate Balboa Academy’s Talent!
We are thrilled to share the excitement and talent showcased at our recent
Student Talent Show, sponsored by the Parents Association on
Wednesday, April 24th. It was an evening filled with energy, applause, and
sheer brilliance as our students took center stage to share their gifts with
the school community.

From mesmerizing musical performances to captivating dance routines,
each act was a testament to the creativity and dedication of our students.
The enthusiasm and energy in the audience added to the electric
atmosphere, making it a truly memorable event for all involved.

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to the students who participated, pouring
their hearts and souls into their performances. Their hard work and passion
were evident in every note played, every step danced, and every word
spoken.

We also want to thank the school administration teachers and staff who
supported us throughout the preparation process. To the audition judges
Mr. Foster, Mr. Campbell, Mr. Palm, and Ms. Warfield, we truly appreciate
your commitment to nurturing our students and their talents.
 
Lastly, we extend a special thank you to the members of B-Notes and all
the high school student volunteers for their sponsorship and support in
making this event possible. Your dedication to enhancing the student
experience and fostering a sense of community is invaluable.

As we reflect on the success of the Talent Show, let us continue to
celebrate and encourage the unique talents and abilities of all our students.
Together, we can create an environment where every individual feels
empowered to shine.

For all who were unable to attend, in this edition, you’ll find a glimpse of this
amazing Talent Show. Enjoy!
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Last Day Ice Cream Thursday, June 6th School
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Come and get your Spirit

Items while supplies last!

Volunteer Opportunities

We appreciate the ongoing support of our dedicated parent

volunteers. If you're interested in contributing your time and

skills, please reach out to our BPA officers. Your involvement is

crucial to the success of our school community. 

Stay informed through our communication channels, Whats App

group chat, Newsletter, and Instagram.

Come visit us at the BPA office We are located at the Sky Box in

the Gym

Office Hours: Mon-Wed-Fri 8:30 am-12:30 pm

Phone: +507-3020035 x-136

Email: pabalboaacademy@gmail.com

Instagram: @parentsassociationba

This electronic newsletter goes out on the first Wednesday of every month. 

HOW TO GET INVOLVED

https://chat.whatsapp.com/CWV9FnGZWAT3a28kJJ333b
https://www.instagram.com/parentsassociationba/?hl=en

